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Raby Tavern Social Golf Club 
Minutes - Committee Meeting on Thursday 16th January 2025 

       
 

In attendance: Ben Anders (President), Pat Ryan (Treasurer), Jamie Tilt (Secretary), Steve Rugless (Handicapper), Mick 
Nikola (Vice Captain), Gavin Howe 

 

Apologies: Welcome to Gavin Howe 

Previous minutes:  

From the AGM – Amendment to the constitution (14.5) to reflect that not all players will be eligible for matchplay under 
new system.  The top 8 players (from each grade) of the championships results will contest matchplay – 1 v 8, 2 v 7, 3 v 6 
and 4 v 5. Any of the top 8 that cannot compete will be replaced with the 9th placed finisher and so on.   

Fees for the 2025 season will be increased to $1000 as voted in by a majority vote at the AGM. 

Dave Bryne steps down from the secretary role whilst leaving the club in a healthy position. He is replaced by Jamie Tilt, 
and Gavin Howe replaces Jamie in the social secretary role. All other positions within the committee remain the same.  

Captain:  

Just a friendly reminder about course maintenance - replacing divots, repairing pitch marks and raking bunkers.  

Treasurer:  

The club will be paying for all carts for the 2025 season. This will be reviewed at the end of the year to determine 
whether this is feasible going forward.  

Handicapper:  

Handicaps have carried over from last year 

Footy Tipping 2025 

Offered to all members. $25 entry (Prizes based on number of entrants. To be done on iTip Footy. Jamie Tilt to manage. 

2024 Trip away  

Proposal to be sent to all members for the trip away to the Gold Coast over the long weekend. Members to confirm by 
next game on the 9th February via poll to be sent by Drew Dalton 

Easter Celebration 

A lunch has been proposed at the Raby Rose on the 12th April. Pat Ryan to check with Management if we can hire out 
the upstairs area in front of the playground. 

General business: 

Proposal for Winter Wear to be purchased at an additional cost. Drew to check with local supplier if possible 

State of Origin Doubles to be sold by members 

Proposal to members whether they are happy for a bus to be organised for future games at places like Lynwood and 
Shell Cove (proposed for the 2026-2027 season). 

Next meeting: TBC 

 


